
5. REVIEW OF IMPLEMENTATION OF THE 1998/99 CORPORATE PLAN

The Committee reviewed the implementation of the 1998/99 Corporate Plan for the
year to 31 December 1998 for the Libraries Unit and City Housing Unit.

It was agreed that additional information and follow-up action should be taken in
respect of:

• The issue of cycle parking adjacent to the central public library and the new
Farmers car park.

• The decision on the City Plan regarding the Hornby Christchurch City
Council housing project.

• The provision of data on existing tenants in city housing units.


